
From: Leland Frayseth 
To: Quintero, Armando@CWC; Baker, Carol@CWC; Ball, Andrew@CWC; Curtin, Daniel@CWC; Herrera, Maria@CWC; 

Alvarado, Teresa@CWC; Swanson, Matthew@CWC; California Water Commission; Shoemaker, Brianna@DWR; 
Young, Amy@DWR; Cambra, Paul@CWC; Yun, Joseph@DWR 

Subject: CWC please cancel CCWD early funding agreement 
Date: Saturday, March 14, 2020 1:03:24 PM 

Dear Commissioners, staff and the public, 

Please watch the video at the following link for my public comment in response to California 
Water Commission (CWC) 18 Mar 2020 meeting agenda item 8 "Contra Costa Water District 
(CCWD) Request for Additional Early Funding Under the Water Storage Investment Program 
(WSIP)" 

https://youtu.be/RRLp6CepfII 

Please cancel your agreement with CCWD the Los Vaqueros project is a failure and in 20+ 
years has been of no benefit to me. 

Thank you, Leland Frayseth, CCWD ratepayer 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FRRLp6CepfII&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ca54d73c9ccd8478adec808d7c852be82%7Cb71d56524b834257afcd7fd177884564%7C0%7C0%7C637198130018555363&sdata=WGGV%2FtNpro7mGV509EmJSshvA8Jk%2Fe8unNvEaYfLm54%3D&reserved=0



